
 

Crime Informational - Larceny 
 

On September 22, 2017 at about 12:20am the person pictured below removed property from an 

affiliate’s vehicle parked in front of 70 Morningside Drive. CCTV shows this same person was 

attempting to open car doors as he is walking. This person is last seen walking south on Morningside 

Dr. towards 115th street. If the identity of the person is known or if seen please call Public Safety at 

212-854-5555 or 911. 

 

 
 

Remember to close your windows and lock your doors whenever 

you leave your car.                                                               
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